
Hello Year 5,  

I hope you had a good week. I also hope you are getting on ok with your 

home learning. BBC Bitesize Daily has lots of extra things too if you are getting 

bored (but I’m sure you are not!)  I will be using them for future lessons in 

English too, so keep an eye out!  

In the Hickman house, we are keeping busy. I have lots of teacher work to do 

(as well as being in school some days) but I’m also loving all the time with my 

daughter - Ava. I am working with her, helping her learn her numbers and 

drawing. She is getting good at drawing faces. Here is a picture she drew of 

me. Yes, I know it looks like an egg/potato with a face but she worked so 

hard at it and I love it!  

  

She had her 3rd birthday in lockdown last week. We had a lovely day and we 

even did a video call with my family in Ireland so we could sing Happy 

Birthday together! We’ve also done a LOT of baking, colouring, making things 

and going for walks to find rainbows.  

We have a new member of our family, we got a kitten! She is 6 months old 

and her name is Amber.  

 

Keep up all the great work and don’t forget that you can only do what you 

can do. Don’t get too stressed out if you don’t get a lot done or if the 

internet/websites are playing up. As long as you are working to the best of 

your ability, that’s all that I am worried about. I would love to see photos of 

your activities. Send anything you’ve done to info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk. Also, 

check out our school Instagram page to see if your work is on there.  

Speak to you next week. Stay safe.  

 

Love,  

Mrs Hickman x 

 

mailto:info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk

